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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3273rd meeting of the Security Council, held on 10 September 1993,
in connection with the Council's consideration of the item "The situation
concerning Rwanda", the President of the Security Council made the following
statement on behalf of the members:

"The Security Council welcomes the peace agreement concluded by the
Government of Rwanda and the Rwandese Patriotic Front at Arusha on
4 RAugust 1993. The Council is aware of the hopes the Rwandese parties
entertain that the international community will lend its assistance in the
implementation of the agreement. It has also taken note of the importance
they attach to 10 September 1993, the date that is to mark the
establishment of transitional institutions.

"The Security Council welcomes in this regard the decision taken by
the Secretary-General to send a reconnaissance mission to Rwanda. The
Council hopes to have the report of the Secretary-General based on the
recommendations of the reconnaissance mission in the next few days so that
it can consider the contribution the United Nations could make to
facilitate the implementation of the Arusha peace agreement.

"The Security Council urges the Government of Rwanda and the Rwandese
Patriotic Front to continue to honour the Arusha agreements in accordance
with their commitments. It further urges them to continue to cooperate
with the Neutral Military Observer Group, whose mandate the Secretary-
General of OAU has decided to extend on an interim basis."
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